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Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Year 2 Meerkat Experience  

Wednesday 31st October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our English & Geography topic this half term, we have organised a ‘Meerkat Experience’ 
at school for the children.   
 
This is a creative workshop carried out by an outside agency that will take place within the 
classroom.   
 
The workshop will include meeting The Meerkats and other wild animals. The children will be invited 
to spend time watching them feed, play and perform their natural behaviours. The animals will be 
under the close supervision of their keeper and will allow plenty of opportunity for the children to ask 
questions and find out all about the meerkats.  
 
This experience will really bring the topic to life and we are sure that the children will thoroughly 
enjoy it.   
 
All we ask is if you could contribute £5.00 towards the cost of this exciting event.   
 
We are using ParentPay for payments. Please log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make your 
payment, give consent and confirm your child’s place. Consent for this event is essential. 
 
If any children have an allergies to animals then please let the Office know as soon as possible. 
 
Also if there are any other medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the 
Office.   
 
If for any reason you cannot pay, please call into the Office for further information. 
 
During this event, we will be taking photographs of the children whilst participating. If for any reason 
your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keane 
Miss. Healy 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

